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GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Matthew Rose! 

Dear Mr Lusher, 

11111 111 

Exhibition of Section 75W Modification 
Request to Approved Project Application for Mixed Use Development 

at Atchison Street, St Leonards — Sydney (MP 09_0187 MOD 3) 

Thank you for your letter dated 2 June 2014, inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW), to 
provide comments on the subject proposal. Please accept this letter as a joint response 
from Transport for NSW and Roads and Maritime Services (RMS). 

TfNSW has reviewed the supporting documentation and at this stage, has no further 
comments to the proposed modification. 

Should you have any questions or require more information, please contact Robert 
Rutledge on 8202 2203 or email robertsutledge@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

MarK g a 
Man ge , Land Use Planning & Development 
Pla nin and Programs 
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